
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 16, 2019  

 
The Board of Mayes County Commissioners met in a special meeting with all members 

present: Chairman Ryan Ball, Matt Swift & Meredith Frailey, Members, Brittany True-Howard, 
County Clerk. The initial notice of the meeting was received in writing July 11, 2019, and the 
agenda for this meeting was posted on the lower floor of the Court House at 3:00 p.m., July 11, 
2019. Commissioner Ball called the meeting to order in compliance with the Open Meeting Law 
and the following business was done: 

Bobbie Martin, was present to discuss the FY 2019-20 General Fund Budget. She 
presented the Board with estimated collections for FY 2019-20. She also presented the Board with 
six different options that would include 5%, 7.5% and 10% raises along with putting either 2 more 
employees from each district into the general fund or 3 more employees from each district into 
the general fund. Commissioner Frailey felt like the employees deserved a 10% raise but wasn’t 
sure how many employees to put into the General Fund. Commissioner Swift thinks 6 from each 
district should be moved over into the General Fund with a smaller raise.  
 Motion was made by Commissioner Frailey, seconded by Commissioner Ball, to adjourn.  
Ball, Yes; Swift, Yes; Frailey, Yes.      
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Mayes County does not discriminate on the basis of handicapped status in its admission to, or 
access to, or treatment in or employment in its programs or activities 


